
Cancellation of Classes Due 
to the Komaba Festival 

 

The Komaba Festival will be held from Nov. 21 (Sat.) through Nov. 

23 (Mon.). To accommodate this event, classes of Junior Division 

Courses (including PEAK student’s courses) and 2A Semester 

Specialized Courses will be cancelled as follows:  

 

Nov. 20 (Fri.):  Afternoon classes (from third period on) will be 

cancelled for setting up the festival.  

Nov. 24 (Tue.):  Classes held during first and second periods 

(8:30–12:10) will be cancelled for cleaning up after 

the festival. 

 

Note: the above notice does not apply to 2A Semester Specialized 

Courses offered by Faculty of Agriculture and Faculty of 

Pharmaceutical Sciences. 
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